

Fayetteville Beautification Committee Fayetteville Village Hall 425 E. Genesee Street Fayetteville, New York 13066

Dear Friend of Fayetteville,

Spring 2021 will begin the thirteenth year of the beautification project that involves lining the main streets of Fayetteville and historic Limestone Plaza with beautiful flower pots so many enjoy. We have all faced challenging times throughout this past year. The beacon of life and hope symbolized by these beautiful flower pots is most welcomed this year in our Village.

There has been overwhelmingly positive feedback in past years about the way the pots enhance our community; "What an amazing, stunning way to highlight our Village.", "Magnificent, makes me proud to live in Fayetteville." or "We are so fortunate to live in such a beautiful place."

This year we look forward to the beautiful, bright flowers as they uplift our spirit, inspire hope and reassure us of better times.

Please consider a donation to this project and help us brighten our future for our community.

Gratefully,

The Beautification Committee

We are looking forward to resuming the Plant Sale we usually hold on Mother's Day weekend next year!

Each year a portion of the sales has been donated towards this project.

Any additional contribution you make will be gratefully appreciated.

	——– please return this half with your contribution ——–	
Levels of Giving:	Seed - \$0 - \$25	Bud - \$26 - \$99
	Bloom - \$100 - \$249 Sponsora flowert	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Name:		
Address:		
Amount enclosed: Contribution made : In Honor of:		
In Memory of:		
please send an acknowledgement of this gift to:		
	-	

Checks may be made payable to: Village of Fayetteville ("Beautification Committee" on memo line) and returned to: Village Hall, 425 East Genesee Street, Fayetteville, New York 13066